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Begin the Application Process in 
GME Today! 

The Electronic Incident Prevention System grant is 
made available through a one-time appropriation 
of $150,000 by the Arizona Legislature for FY23. 
The purpose of the grant is to provide funding to 
Local Education Agencies (LEAs) for the purchase, 
development, or maintenance of a school safety 
tip line. A school safety tip line provides students, 
staff and/or other individuals in a school 
community with the opportunity to report to 
school officials a potential incident of violence in a 
confidential and/or anonymous manner. 
Awarded LEAs can receive up to $5,000 on a first 
come-first served basis. The deadline to apply is 
May 1st, 2023. Apply today! 
 
For more information on how to apply, please 
contact Natalie McEwan at 602-364-2281 or 
natalie.mcewan@azed.gov. 
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